
 
 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

We dream, believe and achieveé.together 

May 11th 2017                      Newsletter   No.13    

Calendar 
This information is also available on FlexiBuzz (Tizbiz) ! 

Week beginning Monday 15th May 2017 is an EVEN Week  
 

Friday 12th May Assembly in the Multi with performance by 1/2A 
 Mother’s Day Stall 10am and Cake Raffle 
 
Thu 11th May to Wed 17th May  Book Fair open 8.45am to 9.15am and 3.30pm to 4pm 
 
Tuesday 16th May First Aid Sessions Foundation to Year 6     
 
Friday 19th May Assembly in the Multi with performance by 4/5C 

 
 

School Vision: 

We support each other to reach our full potential, valuing inclusive, respectful relationships.  

Menzies Creek Primary School Guidelines:  

Our school community holds the expectation to follow the guidelines in all aspects of daily life.  

1. Do Your Best 

2. Help Others Succeed 

3. Respect Your Environment 

The Menzies Team has an attitude of gratitude!  

Year 6J Hiking in Toolangi State Forest 



 
 

A Word from Tanya 

 

Dear Families, 

 
I wish to express my appreciation for families being responsive to outbreaks of fevers and gastro, especially 
picking sick children up from school promptly and keeping away until 24 hours after completion of illness. 
This process has certainly helped contain it; which is vital. We have been notified of a case of chicken pox in 
1/2A so please be aware of symptoms and exclusion of five days after the onset or until all scabs are dried.  
 
Story Dogs Fundraiser  
Thank you to all children for supporting the cause by dressing in orange and to all families for their 
donations. Our story dog volunteers are very appreciative. We raised $233.00. 
 
Naplan 
I worked within the Year 3 classroom whilst children completed their Naplan tests. I was SO proud of them in 
every way; they tried their best and showed such logical views towards this process. Lilly was also 
impressed. Christy took the Year 5 Naplan tests and she too was very impressed. Thank you to everyone for 
their support.  
 
First Aid Course 
All students from Foundation to Year 6 will have a one hour First Aid course next Tuesday May 16th. This is a 
wonderful opportunity and provides invaluable information for all students in being aware of first aid 
strategies. This is a free service provided by Red Cross.  
 
EDEC Cross Country- May 24th 
This is a wonderful part of our P.E. program for all children in Years 3 to 6. Staff have made up a timetable 
for practices each week in the lead up to the day. Children need to wear suitable footwear each day. This is 
an inclusive activity for all children as an expectation. Children are able to walk if they do not run and this is 
an important physical activity for all.  
Sometimes families and/or children decide to opt out of this activity and I am not sure what this teaches 
children about life. Often we have to embrace activities that we do not prefer but this is what life is all 
about. It is important to realize you can't just pick and choose all through life and the earlier you learn this 
valuable skill the better.  
 
EDEC Lightning Premiership - June 6th 
Staff have set up practice times for footy, volleyball, mixed and girls netball. Darren, our Auslan teacher, will 
also take footy training on a Wednesday, which is great for the children.  
Christy and Justine will take netball, Matt and Darren are taking footy and Gerry and Shelley are taking 
volleyball. This is a great day and we enjoy the opportunity to mix with our EDEC friends. 
Our fundraising team will be running the canteen on the day.  
 
Book Fair 
Our scholastic Book Fair commences this afternoon. Book sales will begin after school Thursday 11/5 and be 
for sale each morning 8.45am to 9.15 am and afternoon 3.30pm to 4.00pm until after school Wednesday 
17/5. Families are welcome to purchase books and a percentage of sales provides new books for our library/ 
classrooms.  
 
Mother's Day Stall - Friday May 12th 
Tomorrow the fundraising committee will be holding our Mother’s Day stall. A wonderful variety of gifts will 
be for sale for up to $10.00. This will commence straight after assembly. Siblings will be sent together to 
ensure differing gifts.  



 
 

Open Morning for 2018 Foundation 
Tuesday June 13th from 9.30am to 11.00am is our Open Morning. Families interested in attending Menzies 
Creek Primary School are welcome to come and see our current Foundation 2017 classes in action. School 
Tours will also be held.  
 
Special Visitors Day- Wednesday June 14th 
Invitations and timetable have been sent home. Please pass on to the Special Visitors you wish to invite. We 
are very excited about the great day planned.  
 
Assembly 
This week 1/2A will be presenting. Please bring your money to be in the raffle for a beautiful cake for 
Mother's Day. 
 
A happy, happy and fun day to all mums as they feel appreciated by all those special to them.  
 
Take care 

Tanya 

 
 

Tiqbiz is now FlexiBuzz 
 

 

The Tiqbiz app has recently been purchased by InLoop Pty Ltd and has been rebranded to FlexiBuzz.  

For app. support the new email address is support@flexibuzz.com .  

The website is now http://web.flexibuzz.com. 

The Terms and Conditions have been updated. View here http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/wp-

content/uploads/legal/Flexibuzz_Terms_and_Conditions_End-users.pdf 

mailto:support@flexibuzz.com
http://web.flexibuzz.com/
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/wp-content/uploads/legal/Flexibuzz_Terms_and_Conditions_End-users.pdf
http://www.flexibuzz.com.au/wp-content/uploads/legal/Flexibuzz_Terms_and_Conditions_End-users.pdf


 
 

GEM Program ð Wednesday 10th May 

In honour of it being Mother’s day this weekend in GEM today we looked at 

GRATITUDE and how grateful we are for mothers.  F - 2 read a story book “Along 

came you”, we had conversation about why we are grateful for our mums then put 

these words on an activity sheet.  We finished the session with the Gratitude game.  

Grades 3 - 6 watched a YouTube clip “World's Toughest Job - #worldstoughestjob - 

Official Video”.  The students participated in the same writing activities as the 

younger students.  

Menzies mums are so valued and loved. 

 

PFA News ð Upcoming Events 

aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ ς Tomorrow ς Friday 12th May 

Mother’s Day is coming up! As every year, we have a collection of goods for 

the kids to buy. Items range from kitchen utensils to beauty products, mugs, 

cosies, and hand wash from Thank You, just to name a few. The cost will be 

between $3 and $8. Please send a re-usable (not transparent) bag for the gifts 

along with money. 

 

Assembly Cake Raffle ς Tomorrow ς Friday 12th May 

Need a cake for your wife, mum or mother-in-law on Mother’s Day? Buy a 

raffle ticket on your way into assembly on Friday, 12th May and pick it up on 

your way out if you won one! Drawing will be at or after assembly. Bring coins 

for the ticket!  

 

5ŀŘΩǎ .ƻƴŦƛǊŜ 

Dads and male carers, it’s your turn! Your pamper night excludes nail polish and scented 

candles but includes a proper bonfire, beer & nibbles. Get to know the other dads and come to 

the oval on Friday night, May 26th, 6pm! It’s the one event this year that puts no-one but you in 

the limelight!  

 

Family Dance 

Given the huge success of this event in the last few years, we’re inviting all MCPS families and their kids, of course, to 

a really fun night at the soon-to-go Emerald Hall (call it a Vintage Location!) on the 17th of June. ‘Eat Ya Greens’, the 

band that played in 2015, is going to make sure all of you get on the dance floor for some great line dancing! While 

we’re sorting out food, drinks, and ticket price, you can sort out your agenda and invite your friends.  
 

A swimming fun-day reflection 

 

4/5G’s Marvellous Teacher Gerry, showing the kids how the 

inflatable really works.  



 
 

Year 6J Hike  

On Tuesday 6J had their second 

Outdoor Ed activity for the year. 

 We car-pooled out to Toolangi and 

hiked 8km through stunning 

rainforest. It was a gorgeous day for 

hiking and lots of fun.  

The mud was a definite highlight 

as well as the beautiful streams.  

The leeches of the rainforest thought it was 

Christmas having over 30 warm bodies to attach 

themselves to, much to the delight of the kids! 

Thank you to Georgie, Brian, Lauren, 

Kirsty M, Ebony, Alex, Suzanne, Lisa 

and Shelley. These events don't 

happen without your support. 

Justine 



 
 

The Community Feed  
(By Tiahn Creed)  

Hello again, 

 

This week I tackle lunchboxes  - The cause of dread for parents 5 days a week. òWhat should I 

pack? What will they actually eat? Is it healthy enough? Can I afford it? Do I have enough 

time?ó Hopefully I can help inspire you for yummy and healthy options that wonõt break the 

budget or ro b you of your precious time with the family.  

Sandwich fillings (brown/seeded bread)  Sandwich alternatives  

Vegemite and avocado 

Tuna and salad 

Egg and lettuce  

Avocado, cheese, cucumber  

Hummus and sliced falafel  

BLT (bacon, lettuce, tomato)  

Spinach, chicken, feta  

Peanut/nut spread with banana  

Chicken and pesto 

Chia jam (chia seeds, berries blended)  

Salad  

Ham or turkey  

Sushi 

Pita pocket/wrap  

Stir fried vegetables  

Brown rice with veg  

Couscous salad (tomatoes, cucumber, nuts)  

Salami/sausages/meatballs/chicken strips  

Pasta salad (broccoli, cheese, carrot)  

Zucchini slice  

Falafels/veggie patties  

Tinned tuna  

Rice paper rolls  

Thermos of soup or curry  

Vegetables  Fruit  

Green beans 

Carrot sticks  

Celery sticks  

Capsicum 

Cherry tomatoes  

Corn cob 

Broccoli  

Mushrooms  

Snow peas 

Apple 

Banana 

Watermelon  

Mandarin  

Grapes  

Pears  

Kiwi fruit  

Strawberries/blue berries/blackberries  

Any really J  

Snacks 

Boiled eggs 

Hummus/ Tzatziki /Avocado  

Carrot/cucumber/capsicum/celery sticks  

Peanut butter with celery or apple slices  

Savory muffins  

Cheese cubes 

Chobani plain yoghurt with fresh fruit  

Nuts  

Porridge in a thermos  

Olives  

Celery sticks with nut spread and sultanas  

Left -overs from last night õs dinner  

Again if you have any ideas youõd like shared amongst the community or topics you would like 

me to cover please email me at creed.tiahn.t@edumail.vic.gov.au  
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D is for Development 
(Sarah Johnson - Chaplain) 

This term I will be running a workshop ñWho am I?ò for the students involved in the Chaplaincy program.  I believe 
it is important to DEVELOP a good sense of ówho we areô throughout various stages of our lives.  The modern 
world is moving so fast and introducing new concepts every day as to how we should be and live, our children can 
become confused and overwhelmed as to how they fit in.  The workshop will be exploring some of the personality 
traits, values and characteristics that make them who they are.  I will encourage the students to look at their 
strengths and weaknesses and embrace them as part of their identity.  The students will be in groups of 3 and this 
will give them an opportunity to discover things they didnôt know about themselves and their fellow students.   

Please ask your child about the workshop and use it as an 
opportunity to have a discussion about how we DEVELOP 
(physically, emotionally, spiritually, socially and educationally) in 
our lives.  Share with them stories about your journey in life so 
far and who you are now!  Use the activity above to do with the 
whole family searching to find your differences and similarities. If 
your child is not in the Chaplaincy program and would like to 
participate in the workshop please let me know.  



 
 

SUPER STARS  

Student of the Week - 05-05-2017 

 

Xavier FJ Doing so well with your reading, writing, maths, art, friendships……actually 

everything! 

Bella FJ Doing such a magnificent job with your word study. What a champ! 

Abigail FT Being such a kind and compassionate friend, we are lucky to have you in our class. 

Billy FT Your fabulous addition skills and strategies. You’re an adding whizz! 

Alex 1/2A Being such a great Mathematician. I love your enthusiasm. Well done! 

Otto 1/2A Settling back into school so well, being a great friend and doing your best. 

Akasha 1/2D Your amazing improvement in your writing. Super job! 

Ollie A 1/2D Your amazing comic story. You have a creative mind. 

Nathan 1/2H Your enthusiasm and creativity with Rocket Writing. You are an author in the 

making. 

Mikayla 1/2H Being a shining star and bringing enjoyment to 1/2H. You are a super star! 

Tara 3/4L Being a brilliant mathematician and always having a positive attitude to learning. 

Jason 3/4L Stepping up in grade 4 and being a positive role model in our class. Well done 

you’re a star! 

Jean-Noel 3/4M Your amazing math strategies and happy smile every day. 

Clancy 3/4M Doing your best at all writing tasks this week, brilliant effort Clancy! 

Mika 4/5C Your progress on writing similes and metaphors. Well done! 

Raven 4/5C Your fantastic paper quilling art work. Your tree looks wonderful! 

Liam 6J Taking the time to help your teacher out with confusing computer jargon and 

software. I’ll be calling on your expertise in the future. Thank you! 

Sienna 6J Our insightful and amusing chats after school – you crack me up! 

Music Awards                      By Emma 

Tyler E  Participating in music and showing his awesome dance moves. 

Jesse J  Working so well in his dance group. I look forward to seing the finished project! 

 

 

 

  

  



 
 

  



 
 

  



 
 

 


